
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manor Road 
Crowle 

North Lincolnshire 
DN17 4ET 

 01724 710312 
Website: www.crowleprimaryschool.com 
 admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk  

 
Headteacher : Rhonda Blakemore 

Deputy Headteacher: Erica Fawcett  

Dear Parent/ Carer 

KS1 will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park on 11th July 2023. 

This visit will enhance our science learning, and provide the children with a memorable 
experience. While there we will participate in a workshop called ‘Fur, Feathers and 
Scales’, giving the children hands on interactive learning. 

The trip will leave school at approximately 8.45am and return ready for the end of the 
school day. 

Children need to wear their PE kit on the day so they can have lots of fun in the 
adventure areas while we are there. 

Please make sure you have applied all day sun cream before the trip and send your 
child with a sun hat.  

All children in year one and two are entitled to a universal free school meal ,school can 
therefore provide a packed lunch for the day. The school packed lunch does not include 
a drink, so at least two drinks would need to be brought in for your child (in a small 
rucksack that they can carry). You can provide a packed lunch for your child if you wish. 
Please indicate below if you would like your child to have a school packed lunch and 
which sandwich they would prefer. This needs to be done before Monday 3rd July so 
orders can be placed. 

The cost of the trip is £16.00, please pay via parent pay by 10th July. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you need to talk to us about paying for the trip.  

If you have any questions please contact the office. 
 
Regards 
 
Cheryl Pearce 
Class Teacher 


